
Dear parents/ carers 

Another great week last week here 
at Tower View.   

It was wonderful to hear how much 
children (and staff) enjoyed the 
pantomime on Wednesday.  They 
are back later in the school year to 
perform the Railway children—and 
are already booked to come back 
next January. 

Swimming started yesterday—which 
was really exciting. 

We are very aware that the weather 
is cold—and are doing everything to 
make sure that the time outside not 
in the pool is as short as possible.  
The water is checked daily and in 
fact is too cold today so lessons are 

not happening today—we will 
make sure sessions even up over 
the 3 week period so there is no 
change to days at this time.  

Feedback from the children was 
that it was great. 

All children from Years 4-6 should 
achieve a swimming award over 
the 3 weeks - records will be kept 
from younger year groups to build 
on this year’s successes when we 
swim next year and beyond. 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

  

 

 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 

Newspaper 

If you have any spare 

newspaper—please bring this 

into school—it can be used 

in art lessons—or for the 

guinea pigs in Reception! 

Thank you 



Upcoming Dates: 

January: 

Monday 16th: Swimming starts for 3 weeks 

Thursday 19th: Class Assembly 2RH (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

Friday 20th: Year 4 camp deposits due 

Thursday 26th: Class Assembly 2KE (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

February: 

Thursday 2nd: Class Assembly 4CW (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

w/c Monday 6th: Konflux Theatre Workshops 

Thursday 9th: Class Assembly 6CG (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

Friday 17th: Final day of half term 

 

Monday 27th: First Day of half term 

March: 

Thursday 9th: Class Assembly 5OD (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

Wednesday 15th: Parents Evening (4pm-7pm) 

Thursday 16th March: Parents Evening (3:45pm-5:30pm) 

 

Cost of living support 

There is support that we can access on behalf of 

parents if they are struggling financially due to 

the current cost of living crisis.  Please do 

reach out to help@towerview.staffs.sch.uk in 

complete confidence if you need to. 

 


